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Date: December 5, 2022 
Contact: Jason Hoppin 

      jason.hoppin@santacruzcounty.us 

 
 

BOARD TO FINALIZE SUSTAINABILITY UPDATE PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors on Tuesday is expected to finalize a public 
hearing on the Sustainability Policy and Regulatory Update (“Sustainability Update”). 
Once completed, the vote will represent the first comprehensive update to the County’s 
General Plan in nearly 30 years.  
 
The Sustainability Update aligns with State law and includes updates to the General 
Plan/Local Coastal Program and modernization of the County Code, as well as 
preparation of new Design Guidelines. The proposal includes updated regulations that 
will guide land use planning in unincorporated areas of the county, including policies 
on housing production; transportation; agriculture and resource conservation; 
commercial development; community services; sustainable communities; and 
environmental justice. Interested parties may comment in person or via Zoom at 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85163210200.  
 

WHAT: Sustainability Policy and Regulatory Update Public Hearing 
WHEN: Tuesday, Dec. 6, 2022 at 1:30 p.m. 
WHERE: Board Chambers, 701 Ocean St., Santa Cruz (Fifth Floor) 

 
For more, go to www.sccoplanning.com/SustainabilityUpdate.  
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